Friends of Birches

‘Friends of the Birches’ which is the name of a local community group, not our Parent Association, have asked me to forward the following information to all of our parents.
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Hello! If you are self-isolating, we can help ©

Our name is Friends of the Birches
We live locally to the Birches and our telephone number is 07918708890

If you are self-isolating due to Coronavirus / Covid 19 we can help you with the following:

Pickingupshopping ~ |Postingmail |

Delivering hot meals Urgent supplies i.e. pharmacy runs

Please just leave a voicemail or text and we will do our best to help you! This is a free service,
ou will only need to pay for your items if applicable.

Coronavirus is contagious. Please take every precaution to ensure you are only spreading

kindness. Avoid physical contact (2m distance). Wash your hands often for 20 seconds. We will

leave the items on your doorstep for you to collect.





